Board of Assessors — November 23, 2009

The meeting was called to order at 7:20 PM by Jay Newton. Assessor Will Naser was present as well as
Board Members Jack McKiernan and Pete Manning. Terri Balabanis was not present and Pete Manning
took the minutes.

1) Anin-depth discussion took place regarding the FY 2010 Tax Classification Public Hearing as well
as the town’s excess levy capacity and the overlay account. The Sewer Betterment Project’s
impact upon the expected 2010 abatement requests as well as the Board of Selectmen’s support
of abatements for those residential parcels above the 12k threshold voted on at Town Meeting
(11/16) was also discussed. Will Naser will investigate further and report back to the Board at
the November 30™ meeting.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

-Pete Manning, Board of Assessors Member



